
From: JACK FINCHAM
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Raptor #2 2A Document # 400320248. Wiepking-Fullerton
Date: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 2:19:10 PM

Arthur
 
Wiepking-Fullerton Energy, LLC (W-F), operator, has reviewed and approves that the Form 2A for the
Raptor # 2 well, be amended read that the closest building is approximately 900 feet from the proposed
location.
 
Jack Fincham
Agent for W-F
 

Subject: Raptor #2 2A Document # 400320248. Wiepking-Fullerton
Date: Tue, 4 Sep 2012 09:36:36 -0600
From: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us
To: fincham4@msn.com

Jack,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400320248) for the Wiepking-Fullerton Energy  Raptor #2
location, located in the NESE Sec 18 T10S R55W Lincoln, Colorado.  The COGCC requests the following
changes regarding the data submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas
Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
Distance to nearest building
 
A review of aerial photos available on the COGCC website indicate that the closest building is
approximately 900 feet from the propose location.  The 2A should be amended from 1,200 feet to 900
feet.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
 

mailto:fincham4@msn.com
mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us

